
6:10 pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… March 2024 Edition 
a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 

 

For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 
 

1. The fruits of labor and generosity of the 2023 Turkey Trot are being realized!  Security 
camera installation is underway that will cover the entire perimeter of Nazareth School. 
Next up will be augmentation and extension of fencing.  Thank you for your 
contributions to keep safety a paramount priority at Nazareth. 

2. Nazareth School teachers and staff were treated to a beautiful lunch on March 5.  The 
PTG Board led by the Hospitality Chair ensures our teachers and staff feel the love on a 
regular basis.   
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR UPCOMING SPRING EVENTS! 

3. The Spring Family Picnic will be on Friday, May 3 after dismissal.  Families are welcome 
to bring their own lunches or check your Family Envelopes after break to pre-order 
lunches at the picnic. 

4. The Art Show and General PTG Meeting will be on Tuesday, May 7 at 6 pm.  We look 
forward to seeing all the great work our students have been up to this year, and to 
provide updates about the PTG Board’s work. 

5. Thank you to the volunteers who stepped up to continue the tradition of the 
Father/Daughter and Mother Son Dances!  The Father/Daughter Dance will be on  
May 3 and Mother/Son Dance will occur on May 17.   


